
INVITATION
You are cordially invited to attend the 

Award Presentation
For participants and supporters of the 

S2024-2025 Swan River Retro Yacht Series

This will take place on 

Sunday 4th May 2025
On the upper lawn at the RFBYC Main Clubhouse 

The casual dining menu will be available to order from, 
and the bar will be open for purchases.

This will coincide with, and follow on from, the Old Gaffers Association 
of WA Regatta Presentation which begins at 16.30.

If the weather is inclement, we will relocate indoors.

We look forward to seeing you all there to share your experiences of the 
24/25 series, catch up with your sailing friends, and say thanks to your 

crew and all the volunteers who have supported 
the boats on the water this past season. 

Why not make a day of it and even enter the OGA Regatta held on that 
Sunday to finish off the season? Details on RFBYC’s website.

RFBYC:   Ph 9286  8200   |   www.rfbyc.asn.au         RPYC:     Ph 9389 1555    |   www.rpyc.com.au 

To assist with catering, we would be grateful if you could please 
advise Andrew Bochenek (molarman08@bigpond.com), 

preferably by Monday 28th April 2025, if you be available 
to attend and how many of your crew will also be there.
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